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For Immediate Release –October 2009   
 

MVCTC Celebrates Adult Education Center Building Dedication 
 

Clayton, Ohio – The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) held the 
building dedication and ribbon cutting ceremony for the new Adult Education 
Center on Tuesday, October 13, 2009.  The evening highlighted MVCTC’s 
continued commitment to adult learners in the Miami Valley, especially in health 
care fields.  The addition of the new Adult Education Center will allow MVCTC to 
increase the allied health programs offered, meeting the demands of the 21st 
century workforce and helping adults get the training they need for future 
success. 
 
The evening was well attended and showed the support MVCTC has in the 
Miami Valley to continue their commitment to adult education.  The evening 
included presentations by: 

• Dr. John Boggess, MVCTC Superintendent  
• Mr. Ben VanWye, MVCTC Adult Education Director 
• Mr. Bill Russell, Associate Vice Chancellor of the Ohio Board of Regents  
• Ms. Joyce Deitering, Mayor of Clayton   
• Ms. Anita Adams, Vice President of Operations for Good Samaritan 

Hospital 
 
The ribbon cutting took place in the lobby of the new building and included 
MVCTC Adult Education staff, MVCTC Board Members, and state and local 
community leaders.  App Architecture in Englewood, the designers of the 
building, presented the district with a piece of artwork to display.  Also, present 
were general contractors American Trademark Construction Services (ATCS) 
also of Englewood.  The evening ended with the MVCTC Adult Education staff 
giving tours and demonstrating the type of instruction taught in the new building.   
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MVCTC as a district is committed to this region, with the mission to help adults 
and high school students gain the skills, strong academic education, and 
experience to help themselves and their employers.  MVCTC provides crucial 
education and job training to adults and high school students throughout the 
region.  For more information about MVCTC and the programs offered for high 
school and adult learners, plan on attending the Adult Education Open House or 
High School Sophomore Early College Connection Night on the evening of 
Thursday, October 22.  More information is available at www.mvctc.com or by 
calling 937-837-7781. 
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Photo1:  MVCTC Adult Education Center Building Dedication included (left to 
right) Reverend Bob Moss (Salem Church of God), Mr. Ben VanWye (MVCTC 
Adult Education Director), Mr. Bill Russell (Associate Vice Chancellor of Ohio 
Board of Regents), Mrs. Joyce Deitering (Mayor of Clayton), Representative Seth 
Morgan (36th District Ohio House of Representatives), Ms. Anita Adams (Vice 
President of Operations Good Samaritan Hospital), Mr. Dan Foley (Montgomery 
County Commissioner), Mr. Chris Day (Preble County Commissioner), Mr. Matt 
Appenzeller ( Executive Director Preble County Chamber of Commerce), Ms. 
Deborah Lieberman (Montgomery County Commissioner), and Dr. John Boggess 
(MVCTC Superintendent).   
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